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FY2017 Update 
 

 
Melbourne, 27th July 2017: Integral Diagnostics Limited (ASX: IDX) confirms that it’s underlying NPATA 
full year result is expected to be within the FY2017 guidance previously provided with the Company’s half 
year result in February 2017, before accounting for a write-off of $0.776m after tax.  
 
This write off relates to an investment in infrastructure supporting the Company’s mobile MRI facility in 
regional Western Australia. Current patient volumes deem the service unsustainable in the existing location.  
 
Management is seeking alternative deployment for the mobile MRI. 

 
More detailed information on the Company’s FY2017 performance will be provided with the release of its 
audited FY2017 financial results on Thursday, 24 August 2017. 
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